
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

13th June 2023 
 
Dear all,  
 
I am delighted to say that we are coming towards the end of another successful academic 
year. We have some events coming up in the next few weeks that you may want to put in 
your diary. We will send home individual letters for various other trips etc.  
 
We would also like to remind students about appropriate summer clothing in the work-place/ 
college- shorts and skirts below knee length, clothes that cover shoulders and footwear that 
covers toes and heels. Sun hat and sunglasses can be worn outside, and sunscreen can be 
brought in. Students are required to wear smart casual clothes for work placements which 
includes long trousers. Please do get in touch if you have any questions.   
 
Monday 3rd July 2023 
Sport’s day & Picnic in Kennington park- students only. Please do ensure to have suitable 
clothing on the day.  
 
Monday 10th July 2023  
Summer Fair from 2pm – 3pm. All are welcome 
 
Tuesday 18th July 2023 
Parents’ evening meetings from 2-5pm. A letter will be sent out shortly for you to book your 
time slot. You will be able to hold a meeting over the telephone with the Tutor or attend in 
person. 
 
Thursday 20th July 2023: Last day of term:  
Leaver’s Celebration for Year 4 students and their families only 10-11am.  
Light refreshments will be served.  
Garden party for students only. 12:30- 2pm    Please note College finishes at 2pm on 
the last day.  Students return on either 7th or 11th September depending on year group. 
Term dates will be sent out shortly.  
    
   
Yours sincerely,   
   

 
Catriona Guyler-Kone   
Acting Principal    
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